ATTRCAMEST- A

lan James

From: Matt Sutherland

Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2020 10;20 AM
To: lan James; Gary Muraca

Subject: RE: Back Parking Lot

Hey lan,

The rate for Public Works for two days of work and material is an average of $3500. Depending on condition and
weather throughout the year, with a $10,000 budget you may be able to keep it maintained. Please keep in mind
though, if your parking lot is bad and needs work, then our streets are the same. We can not guarantee that our staff
can provide the service you need to maintain that parking lot.

Peters Bros. has an asphalt plant setup in Williams Lake and they are who we buy asphalt and hire for the larger jobs we
are unable to perform. There rates for services change every year, but tend to be reasonable. If you contact them in
early May, they usually have a schedule for when they come to town and can quote you on what you might need. Andy
Fletcher is the main contact for Peters Bros.he can be reached at 250-305-7887. Andy may not be reachable until end of
April when they start up for the season.

If you need anything else, let me know.

From: lan James <ijames@williamslake.ca>

Sent: January-08-20 8:10 AM

To: Matt Sutherland <msutherland@williamslake.ca>; Gary Muraca <gmuraca@uwilliamsilake.ca>
Subject: Back Parking Lot

Happy New Year Gary & Mat,

I’'m putting together a CMRC back parking lot annual maintenance repair report for the Joint Committee and need your
assistance to obtain a formal quotation to repair and patch the ash fault on an annual basis.

lan James
Community Services Director
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@ Cariboo Memorial Recreation Complex
525 Proctor Street, Williams Lake, BC V2G 4J1
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